ADVERTISEMENT FOR PROPOSALS
FOR
LAUREL SD NETWORK UPGRADE RFP 2023-2024
NOTICE is hereby given that the LAUREL SCHOOL DISTRICT will receive sealed bids until 10:00 A.M. CST on Tuesday, January 24, 2023 at the Central Office Conference Room of the Laurel School District located at 303 W 8th Street, Laurel, MS 39465.
Specifications and instructions for bidding may be obtained from the Laurel School District Technology Department, located at 303 W 8th Street, Laurel, MS 39465 or you may contact:  Albert Galeas in the technology office at 601-649-6391 or email agaleas@laurelschools.org to request the bid specifications.
The Laurel School District Board reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, waive informalities and to accept the lowest and/or best proposal submitted in response to this request.
